
October 25 2010

Page 2

The Villages use of the exemption in Section 71c with regard to dates of birth is approved
We have determined that the disclosure of dates of birth would constitute a clearly unwarranted
invasion of personal privacy under Section 71c 5 ILCS 14071c This type of

information is highly personal by its very nature and the subjects right to privacy outweighs any
legitimate public interest in disclosing this information As such the Village may issue a partial

denial letter directly to the requester and release the records to him with the appropriate
information redacted

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the Public Access Counselors Office at 877
2993642 This correspondence shall serve to close this matter

Sincerely

Cara Smith

Public Access Counselor

By

OJ6
Amalia Ricja
Chief Deputy Public Access Counselor

cc Andres Ybarra

Ybarra Law Offices

9701 W Grand Avenue

Franklin Park IL 60131
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